
YEAR SIX 

All Hail Macbeth! 

This half term, we are studying the leg-

endary tail of Shakespeare’s Macbeth! 

The children have been immersing 

themselves in Macbeth’s character by 

writing some brilliant diary entries. 

They have also started working on por-

traits of Macbeth by using techniques 

such as cross-hatching to add depth 

and texture– we can’t wait to see the 

finished results!      

 

 

 

Homework reminder 

Please remember that your children must be completing the following homework eve-

ry week, not only for SATS, but to prepare for high school too:  

3 x 15 minutes of TT Rockstars                         3 revision booklets  

3 x 15 minutes of SpellingShed                         Reading at least 4 x a week  

World Book Day 

We saw some fantastic costumes on Thursday to celebrate World Book Day, as well 

as children making the most of the ‘book swap’ scheme. The children also delved 

deep into some ‘suspense’ stories and 

created comic strips to carry on their 

narratives!  

 

Crucial Crew 

On Thursday, the children went to  Cru-

cial Crew to learn all about keeping safe– 

a really important skill in the lead up to 

high school transition! They enjoyed 

getting stuck into the activities led by the 

different crew 

members and 

learnt lots about 

keeping themselves 

(and others) safe at 

home; out and 

about and at sea.  

 


